
I hope everyone en-

joyed the weekend and 

is ready to get back to 

school.  Another full 

week is ahead!  Here 

are some of the high-

lights for this week. 

PBS Day will be this 
Friday.  We will be 
handing out the new 
Cattitude t-shirts on 
this day.  We will also 
do various activities 
outside, so please re-
mind your child to wear 
tennis shoes.  Thank 
you! 

Math News: 

This week, we will be-

gin the next unit on 

multiplication and di-

vision.  Begin practic-

ing those multiplica-

tion facts a little 

each evening!  

Math homework: 

M– Facts practice 

T– Subtraction sheet 

W– Facts practice 

Th—Subtraction sheet  

 

 

 

Reading News: 

This week, we will be-

gin a new story in the 

anthology book, and 

we will have a new list 

of spelling words. The 

selection test will be 

Thursday, and the 

spelling test will be 

Friday.  

Reading homework: 

 **Students need to 

read 30 minutes 

each  

evening.** 

 

Students took the 

Reading Unit 1 Bench-

mark Test last week.  

If your child would 

like to make correc-

tions and return it 

for a higher grade, 

please have your child 

make the corrections 

in a different color 

pen and send it back 

by the end of the 

week.  Thank you! 

 

http://cassville.k12.mo.us/pages/msanpaolo/ 
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Special points of interest: 

☺ Selection Test-Thursday 

☺ Spelling test - Friday 

☺ PBS Day—Friday 

 

 

 

 

Spelling List: 

monkeys friends 

plays  supplies 

taxes  holidays 

months  companies 

costumes sandwiches 

hobbies  daisies 

delays  scratches 

counties teammates 

memories bunches 

batteries donkeys 

eyelashes trophies 

ambulances secretaries 

inventories 


